To Whom it May Concern:

SB554:

| oppose this bill because it could result in causing entire families, that are gun owners, to relocate, because just their geological
locate in regards, to Airports, or "public buildings" that have been declared as a self-defense free zone, would put them in violation.

Furthermore people with CHL, would be in violation by just driving by those self-defense free zones.

This is in violation of the Second Amendment, of the United States Constitution, that guarantees citizens THE RIGHT TO KEEP AND
BEAR ARMS SHALL NOT BE INFRINGED.

RESPECTFULLY:

LYNDAL G. CHRISTIAN



